From: Snyder, Amy

To: Michael Reimer
Subject: Response to Opportunity to meet/teleconference with Petition Review Board- 2.206 Petition SUC-1593
Date: Tuesday, October 03, 2017 12:54:33 PM

Dear Dr. Reimer,

Thank you for your response (below). As you know, the intent of a teleconference with the Petition Review Board
(PRB) is an opportunity for you to provide any relevant additional explanation and support for your request in light
of PRB's recommendations. Also, the PRB members may ask questions to clarify the your request.

The PRB is available for this purpose on either:

* Wednesday, October 11 from 3-4 pm (eastern time) or

* Thursday, October 12 from3-4 pm (eastern time)

Please let me know what work better for you. Also, please note that the licensee will be invited, the teleconference
will be recorded and transcribed.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Thank you

A

Amy Snyder
301 415-6822

Note: | am working at home today so the best way to contact me is via email.

From: Michael Reimer [mailto:geomike5@att.net]
Sent: Monday, October 02, 2017 11:31 AM

To: Snyder, Amy <Amy.Snyder@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender]

Dear Ms Snyder,
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I would like to address the Petition Review Board by teleconference.

I am reviewing the preliminary decision on my 2.206 petition and believe it may be helpful to address the Board
seeking their reconsideration of a few issues.

Regards,

Michael Reimer, Ph.D.
Retired Geologist

GeoMike5@att.net <mailto:GeoMike5@att.net>

10/02/2017
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